From: Rachel Whittingham _
Sent: 21 March 2018 10:17

To: Planning

Subject: Tree Felling: 2018/0830/T

We are writing to oppose the felling of the Weeping Willow in the rear garden of 26 Rochester Square,
NW1 9SA.

By felling this tree, it will give a clear view into our home, cutting all privacy.
However, we do not oppose a pruning/reduction.

Our address is 61 Camden Square, NW1 9XE.

regards

Rachel Whittingham

Sent from Outlook



